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PUBLIC NOTICE: 
The Franklin County Commissioner of 

Elections, Katy A Flint, has schedule Octo-
ber 12th, 2021 at 9:00AM as the starting time 
for the Public Testing of voting equipment to 
be used in the upcoming City-School Elec-
tion on November 2nd, 2021.  The testing will 
be conducted at the Franklin County Law 
Enforcement Center in the Auditor’s Election 
room.  Please use the Northwest doors to 
enter.  This test is open to the public.  If you 
have questions, please contact the Auditor’s 
Office at 641-456-5622 or email at auditor@
co.franklin.ia.us.  


